
Valley View Drive cleanup on Saturday, October 
18 at 8:00 AM 

 

 

Time for a Fall Cleaning!  New Promise Hikers will be hosting 
a clean-up of Valley View Drive on Saturday, October 18 
beginning at 8:00 AM.  All interested folks (including children 
11 years and older) are invited to join us. 
 
We will be picking up trash along Valley View Drive from 
Dixie Drive to Sunset Boulevard as a service project and 
anticipate it taking about two hours.  We also plan on having 
simple refreshments following the cleanup (bring a 
refreshment/snack for six people if you’d like to bring 
something).    

If you’d like to help, meet us at the New Promise Lutheran 
Church parking lot located at 244 South Valley View Drive at 
8:00 AM on October 18 and wear comfortable walking shoes, 
appropriate clothing for the weather that day, and bring 
heavy/durable work or garden gloves (for picking up items).  
Safety vests and trash bags will be provided.   

We hope to see you then! 


